
Dear St. Marcus Families,  
 
We want to officially welcome all of you to the 2017-2018 school year! Summer is well under 
way, and we can begin to focus on the next school year that is quickly approaching. Our school 
campus has been buzzing with the excitement of summer school and our teachers have begun 
visits with our school families! Everything is progressing smoothly as we look ahead to a great 
opening of school on ​Wednesday, August 23, 2017​.  
 
We have an opportunity to start the year strong, united together, at our Back-To-School 
Mandatory Parent Meetings. We truly value these meetings as a time to communicate with you 
our vision of success, and, in addition, hear from you how we can further support your scholar 
and your family. Please mark your calendar as these meetings are a vital communication piece, 
and you will need to be in attendance ​and register​ in order for you scholar to start school with 
us on Wednesday, August 23rd.  
 

Main Campus Dates & Times North Campus Dates & Times 

The meeting options include:  
(please pick one day to attend)  

1.) Wednesday, August 16th @ 4:45 pm  
○ 4:45-5:30 Drop off school 

supplies in classrooms & register 
○ 5:30 Registration closed 
○ 5:30-6:30 Meetings 
○ 6:30-7:00 Table Rotations 

 
2.) Saturday, August 19th @ 8:45 am 

○ 8:45-9:30 Drop off school 
supplies in classrooms & register 

○ 9:30 Registration closed 
○ 9:30-10:30 Meetings 
○ 10:30-11:00​ Table Rotations 

The meeting options include:  
(please pick one day to attend) 

1.) Thursday, August 17th @ 4:45 pm  
○ 4:45-5:30 Drop off school 

supplies in classrooms & register 
○ 5:30 Registration closed 
○ 5:30-6:30 Meetings 
○ 6:30-7:00 Table Rotations 

 
         2.)  Saturday, August 19th @ 9:30 am 

○ 9:30-10:15 Drop off school 
supplies in classrooms & register 

○ 10:15​ ​Registration closed 
○ 10:15-11:15 Meetings 
○ 11:15-12:15 Table Rotations 

 
It will be important to stop in classrooms before the designated time listed above to register your 
family. Please note if you have multiple students at St. Marcus, you will only need to register in 
one of your scholar’s classrooms. We will have staff members available to help direct you. Once 
registered, your scholar will be ready to start the year strong! In addition, your family will be 
entered into a St. Marcus raffle. Raffle items include a free St. Marcus uniform, an Applebee’s 
gift card, and more! In closing, please enjoy the remaining days of summer. We look forward to 
seeing many new and familiar faces at the Back-To-School Meetings and again on our first day 
of school on August 23rd!  
 
God’s blessings,, 
Mrs. April Richter & Mrs. Erin Johnson 
Your St. Marcus Lutheran School Principals 


